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Dear Parents, 

 

 

As part of Catholic Schools Week (23 January – 30th January) there will be a Mass 

in the Parish Church at 11.30am tomorrow to celebrate Grandparents Day. (Please 

note time) 

 

 

A selection of pupils from both schools will be present. Grandparents and extended 

family members are welcome to attend. The Mass will also be livestreamed @  

 

https://churchcamlive.ie/newinnparish/ 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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